Reedham Neighbourhood Plan
24th September 2019
In attendance: Claudia Dickson, Maureen Haycock, Malcolm Edge, David Breeze, Tony Noon, Simon Pittam, and Mark Thompson and Louise Cornell from Collective Community Planning.
Apologies: Cate Ford
Mark and Louise gave an overview of their experience and what the next steps could and should be for the Team.
The CLP can be used but a further consultation is advised to make sure the village has the same issues and concerns.
It was agreed that a consultation on possible sites, green spaces and important views would be arranged to tie-in with the GNLP consultation (29th October to 15th December).  The next Team meeting will be in time to put something in the Outlook.
Action: Mark and Louise will put together a quote and timeline, include responsibilities, this week.
Action: CD to send Mark and Louise the presentations from Ingham Pinnock.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting Monday 14th October

